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I am writing in support of the project at 802 & 806 Eighth Street & 809 Eighth Avenue. I think it
would be a good fit for the area. There are already multiple dwellings diagonally across the street.
The park is right across the street, and many shops are nearby. And Massey Theatre and the arts
centre as well! The project is also near two fairly frequent bus lines that provide easy access to

downtown New West as well as Braid and 22nd Street SkyTrain stations.

Véronique Boulanger 
XXXX Nanaimo Street
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